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September 22, 2015
Dear Transportation Stakeholder:
Currently, the Ohio Department of Transportation is proposing to modify the state highway system on County Road 184 (Rozelle Creek) with the removal of a bridge (SFN: 7100248) over Rozelle Creek in Ross County.
Located on Rozelle Creek Road, the site of the proposed project is between U.S. Route 23 and C.R. 600 (Massieville Road). In addition to removing the bridge, pavement will be removed on both sides of the structure to eliminate the roadway between U.S. 23 and C.R. 600, and the southbound left-turn lane from U.S. 23 to C.R. 184 will be removed and repaved with transverse lane markings with a future resurfacing project. 
As part of this, representatives from our district’s Planning and Engineering Department will conduct a public meeting and open house to discuss the proposed changes and receive public comment. The meeting will be held Wednesday, October 7th, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. at ODOT District 9’s headquarters, located at 650 Eastern Avenue in Chillicothe. 
We cordially invite you to attend this open house, and we look forward to meeting with you on October 7th. However, if you are unable to attend or would like additional information in advance of this meeting, you may call our offices at 740-774-8837.
Respectfully,

Vaughn Wilson, P.E.
District Deputy Director
www.Transportation.Ohio.Gov/Dist9
ODOT is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of Services
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